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fence across the front and most
of the back fence. Our good
friends at the Golden State Fence
Company immediately installed a
wrought iron fence across the
front and repaired the back fence.
Their donation made a huge
difference and we extend our
gratitude.

Meanwhile, thanks to Roger
Sannipoli, holes were drilled in
the marble column and stainiess
steel dowels were made. Roger,
his brother Wagne, and Harvey
Gaertner did a magnificent job of
securing everything and touching
up the finish on the marble. Now
we are ready to attach the urn to
the very top, completing the
structure.

There is still a lot to do. Agnes
Gaertner is donating the material
for a path around the tomb for the
Boy Scouts to lay edging. The
sprinkler system is  being
installed, then holes must be dug
for plants and trees. Soon the
restoration will be complete and
we can breathe a joyful sigh of
relief.

Bill Harker by Bill Harker, the
developers of Rancho California
by Jeff Minkler and Dennis
Chiniaeff, Dan Stephenson by
Beverly Stephenson, Tony
Ashman, Sam Hicks and Tony
Tobin by John Hunneman. The
program ended with a short
history of Temecula’s
incorporation by your's truly.
Highlights of the day included the
presentation of the Roripaugh
Foundation grant for the
production of the DVDs that will
show a tour of Old Town
Temecula and the historic sites
surrounding the area by Tisha
Roripaugh and the introduction of
Alan Cook of Group | Productions
who will be producing the DVDs.

At the June meeting we will have
a presentation by Linda Allen
Bryant, the author of “l Cannot
Tell A Lie", who is a direct
descendant of George
Washington. It will start a 1:00
P.M. on June 3" at the Temecula
Valley Library, following our
regular Board meeting.

See you there, Jimmy Moore












